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 Prayer Provided By: Sir Knight - Michael J. Amato   



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

RECRUITMENT       

Every month is Recruitment month for all of the Knights of Columbus Councils.                                            

Let’s keep on asking our families, friends and others to join the Knights of Columbus. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

                                                               Come join your fellow Knights in good food and Friendship   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social 

 

New Recruits 

Always Wanted. 
 Help Us Help Ourselves 

 

Monday, May 18th, 2015 at 7pm - 9:30pm  

Location: SMMCC Parish Center 
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The next meeting following, will be held on Monday, July 7, 2015.  Join us and get involved in the many 

activities the Council and St. Mary Magdalene Catholic Church offer.  

NEXT MEETING      The next meeting will be Monday June 1, 2015, 7:30 PM.   

A Rather Proud, Grateful, Serene and Content Grand Knight Robert J. Felton Shares a Huge Smile as 

Recipient on Behalf of Knights of Columbus Council 10819 of the                                                                  

2014 – 2015 Inter Council Competition Distinguish Award 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brother Knights – Please give due consideration to supporting Knights of Columbus Assembly 1073 and 

Council 1668 as they present “An Evening in Paris”  
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    IN PROGRESS  

 
 

 

 
 6:00 AM Till 3:00 PM 

         EACH DAY  

CAR PARKING      Thursday, May14
th

 Friday, May 15
th

,  

                                       Saturday, May16
th

 & Sunday, May 17
th

  
WE NEED ELEVEN (11) KNIGHTS PER DAY TO HELP WITH CAR PARKING AT THE TOURNAMENT. 

Big Al says we need eleven (11) volunteers each day from 6 AM to 3 PM. He has indicated 11 Men continuously,  

Split Shifts are OK - as long as there is continuous coverage of (11) Volunteers all the way through 6 AM – 3 PM 

NOTE: There will be a Light Breakfast and Lunch Provided Pending upon Your Volunteer Hours 

 



 
  

DEGREE/S 
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th

 Degree Exemplification Saturday, June 13
th

 2015   

More Information to Follow 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
This is an international Catholic organization that seeks, in a spirit of justice and charity, to help those who are suffering. Members 

strive to achieve the Society’s goal by visiting the needy and their families and to offer financial and/or spiritual aid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
ST. VINCENT DEPAUL SOCIETY LADY VOLUNTEERS  

SIGNING IN GOLFER/SIR KNIGHT DAVID FORTNEY 
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FOOD DRIVE HUGE SUCCESS - THANKS TO ALL ! 

 Daniel Wilson Chris O’Donnell Len Krolak Tom Farrell, Dennis  
    

                                      
 

 

  L/R Len Krolak, Dennis, Chris O’Donnell Daniel Wilson Tom Farrell 

 

                      Great Men Doing Great Things 

 

 

A full course group of 67 golfers competed in four golfer 

teams and were treated with a super-hot dog/brat lunch and 

door prize event after the tournament. Each golfer donated 

their entrance fee and donated their mulligan money, while 

many local businesses and friends of the St. Vincent DePaul 

Society sponsored holes to donate additional funds toward the 

tournament proceeds. 

 

Each year the tournament raises and donates over $8,000 to 

the St. Vincent DePaul Society. 

 

Fox Run Country Club donated the use of their facility 

toward this most worthy cause.         

 

 

ST. VINCENT DEPAUL SOCIETY MINISTRY AND KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS TEAM UP FOR 

ST. VINCENT DEPAUL ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

                             

 
On May 4, 2015, the annual SMMCC St. Vincent DePaul Society golf tournament was held at Fox Run 

Country Club. Sir Knight Bill Schrichte organized the tourney as a Council 10819 Charity Project. All 

proceeds from the tournament went to the St. Vincent DePaul Society to assist with helping them in 

their charitable work with the poor and needy people in the Greenville area. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

Thanks to Knights 

And Others For 

Stapling Item List 

To Bags 

Thanks to Knights 

And Others For 

Passing Out Bags After 

Masses 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Family of The Month   APRIL 

 James    O.  And Pauline Alford 

 

 

        Knight of The Month   APRIL               

  

 Frank    R. Benedetto 
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GOOD OF THE ORDER   
If you know of any Brothers who are sick or in distress, please contact me (Bob Felton) via email 

lrrplt@charter.net so that we may remember them in our prayers.    

Let’s also remember in our prayers all Brothers who passed away in the past year and all our deceased 

Brothers, that they may Rest In Peace and that their families have Peace within their Memories.   

At our most recent meeting GK Robert Felton called for prayers for the Good of the Order: 
 

Paul Felton, Father Robert, Charlie Beyer, Carl Swanson, John Bays family,         

Joe and Joanne Mattioli, John Henderson, Ligia Espodola, Terry Bays, Pam Schook, 

Joan Mendelson, repose of the souls Sheila Robertson and Carol Daily 
 

 

 

mailto:lrrplt@charter.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 John 15:1-8                                                                                                                

 
Some of our Protestant brothers and sisters often speak about being born 
again, having a personal experience of Our Lord Jesus. Often at revival 
meetings, an altar call is given. “Come forward as a witness that you are 
claiming Christ as your redeemer.“ Then the long lines coursing through 
the aisles move forward to the stage to make public their dependency on 
the Lord. Sometimes we may be asked, “Have you accepted Jesus as your 
personal savior?”  For some Catholics, this may be a question that is too 
personal, too intense, too emotional, and perhaps too uncomfortable a 
question. This uneasiness is somewhat paradoxical.  

Catholics make it a weekly, and sometimes daily practice of leaving their pews, 
proceeding to the altar, and receiving the body and blood of Jesus Christ, the, most 
radical, direct, and intense expression that Jesus Christ is indeed our personal savior. 
Sometimes we may overlook how extreme our belief in the real presence of Jesus in the 
Eucharist may look to our brothers and sisters who are separated.  It is our way of 
saying that our personal savior is truly found in the Eucharist, “body, blood, soul, and 
divinity under the appearance of bread and wine.” In the Eucharist, we recall and 
remember the saving mystery of the passion and death of Jesus, and this mystery 
becomes our food, our sustenance for our life journey of faith. Jesus becomes part of 
us and we become part of him. 

The reception of Holy Communion makes little sense if we don’t intend to affirm that 
Jesus Christ is our personal savior.  “You are my food and drink/you are my flesh and 
blood.” And we come forward, a procession of witnesses, testifying that there is 
nothing deeper or more personal than acknowledging Jesus as our way, our truth, our 
life. He is the one who is our savior, our redeemer, our healer, our brother, our friend, 
and our very sustenance. 

In our Gospel, Jesus speaks of our close union with him, he the vine and we the 
branches, as we draw life from him. He seeks full union with us, so in love with us is 
he. He promises that we will live in him and he will live in us, just as he lives in loving 
unity with his Father. “I am the vine, you are the branches. You who live in me and I in 
you, will produce abundant fruit, for apart from me you can do nothing.”  “Live on in me 
as I do in you.” If we believe that, we believe that Jesus Christ is indeed our personal 
savior, and we are born again, and again and again and again. 

*Laudetur Iesus Christus,       *(Latin for Praised be Jesus Christ)   

Michael          

Sir Knight - Michael J. Amato has been asked and has agreed to provide a Prayer and an Article each 

month and we are Blessed to have him and his peers collaborate to share with Brother Knights as we 

move ahead. 
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      The 2015 Silver Rose Program      http://www.runningoftherose.org/en/  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
               

 

 

Writings, Statements  and  Video.   Calendar 
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              Knights of Columbus 
               Rev Paul Donald O'Toole Council10819 
                2252 Woodruff Road • Simpsonville, SC 29681 

        Rosary 

 

       Thursday May 28, 2015 AT 7:00 PM 

     Honor Guard Silver Rose Ceremony 

    St. Mary Magdalene Catholic Church 

  
 

Bishop Robert E. Guglielmone 

 

 Full Biography 

 

DIOCESE INFORMATION IS JUST A CLICK AWAY    

http://sccatholic.org/ 

 

The Catholic Diocese of Charleston comprises the entire state of South Carolina 

with Charleston as its See city. Founded in 1820, it is one of the oldest Catholic 

dioceses in the United States.  

Bishop Guglielmone The Most Rev. Robert E. Guglielmone was ordained and 

installed as the 13th Bishop of Charleston on March 25, 2009, in the Cathedral of 

 St. John the Baptist. His motto is "Walk Humbly With Your God". 

 

 

 

 Note on Dues 
 

ATTENTION- Brother Knights!!! --- IF YOU’RE BEHIND ON DUES… 

Let’s Work It Out . Send a Note to Sir Knight, Ron Searl, Financial 

Secretary, Email Him  at  the_jedi_knight1@hotmail.com   or Call him at 864-268-4023  he 

Will Work Things Out.  

 

http://www.runningoftherose.org/en/
http://sccatholic.org/bishop/writings-and-statements
http://sccatholic.org/bishop/video
http://sccatholic.org/bishop/bishops-calendar
http://sccatholic.org/bishop
http://sccatholic.org/
mailto:the_jedi_knight1@hotmail.com
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Adopt A Highway – ROAD CLEAN-UP Scheduled  

SATURDAY, May 23, 2015 8 AM AT SMMCC PARKING LOT                                    

Brother Knights:     

WE NEED AS MANY ABLE BODIED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP BY PICKING UP TRASH ALONG A MILE + 

STRETCH OF WOODRUFF RD.  

Please Join SK Bill Toth  & Crew.   SATURDAY, May 23, 2015, 8AM -- MEET AT SMMCC PARKING LOT 
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         Catholic radio speaks to those who want to hear Good News              

Tune into Catholic radio on WCKI 1300 AM (Upstate) On Wednesday afternoon March 25, 2015, 
Knights of Columbus Council 10819 visited with Gary Towery and Michael Brennan and learned 
about the operations of the radio station and the necessary caring and sharing of the great works of 
the Knights of Columbus in our church and in our community. We had an excellent meeting and will 
be working with them in many ways in the future 

 

Knights of Columbus Council 10819 receives two awards for its 2014 

good works, at a State awards ceremony in Columbia, on April 16, 2015. 
 

                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

  

 

 

 

 

Much Thanks                 
For All Who Helped. 

  
Sir Knight Bill Toth receives both awards for 2014 - County of the Year and 2014 District 3 Award Winner. 
Sarah Lyles of Adopt-A-Highway presented both awards. 

 

http://www.themiscellany.org/index.php/news/4880-catholic-radio-speaks-to-those-who-want-to-hear-good-news


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

Ongoing Announcement and Respectful Request to Get the Word Out and Support This Worthy Cause 

 

  

  

Knights of Columbus Council 10819 

Memorial Day Supplement to Newsletter 
originally published in Observance of Memorial Day Monday, May 28, 2007 

We are pleased to share for this year. Compliments of Sir Knight Frank R. Benedetto 

 

“Memorial Day –A Reflection 

On Honor, Sacrifice and Duty” 
 

See Copy at the end of this Newsletter 
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                             ASSEMBLY 1073 MEMORIAL DAY SERVICERURN TO THE CALENDAR 

Sunday, May 24, 2015 starting at 3:00 pm Richard Cortese is the Event Chairman for this event    Co-

Chair: Martin Riley Co-Chair: David Abbott  

 
Join us as we honor our fallen comrades and our deceased veterans and brother knights  We will have a small 

ceremony at our Veterans Wall to include the addition of some names and stars. Hamburgers and such will be served 

after the ceremony. 
 

Location: COUNCIL #1668   762 Mauldin Road Greenville, SC 29607 864 
MSGR. ANDREW K. GWYNN - 1668 GREENVILLE, SC US 
 MAIL ME  

 

 

    

Please Look For Special Picture Edition of Newsletter 

next week on the recent April Honor Flight and our own 

Sir Knight Charles E. Beyer  
NAVY GUNNERMATE 3

rd
 Class1943-1947 North Atlantic - Europe 

 

  
 

  

 Honor Flight 
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http://kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/events.asp?CNO=1668&DATE=5/24/2015
http://kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilEC.asp?ID=77525&CNO=1668
http://kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilEC.asp?ID=77525&CNO=1668


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Knights Of Columbus Council 10819 

    Fraternally yours in Christ,  

   Robert Felton, Grand Knight 

 
 

May 2015 

 

Once again Congratulation’s Brother Knights …  
 

…I am Thrilled, Honored, Pleased and Proud as Your Grand Knight to receive this Award on Behalf of 

The Council and The Good People such as you representing the Knights of Columbus everyday in every 

way. 

KNIGHT’S INSURANCE AGENT   Brother Knight Chuck Cendrowski 
 

Our new Insurance agent has been making the rounds. He is Brother Chuck Cendrowski. 

Please contact him (Old and New members) for any of your insurance needs.  He can be 

reached Office: 864-365-8591 Mobile: 864-787-2127 Fax: 877-860-2911 or email him to set up 

an appointment at chuck.cendrowski@kofc.org All of this will help our Council. 
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http://groupspaces.com/kofc10819/


Knights of Columbus Council 10819 Memorial Day Supplement to Newsletter 
originally published in Observance of Memorial Day Monday, May 28, 2007 We are pleased to share for this year. 
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